

Important Update:

Changes to Wyong Public School Canteen Services

Dear Wyong Public School Families,

We have an important announcement regarding our school's canteen services. Our current canteen tender contract with Jacqui from Happy Healthy Canteens will be concluding at the end of this term, and we would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt gratitude for all her hard work and dedication over the years. Jacqui's efforts have greatly contributed to making our canteen a welcoming and nourishing place for our students.

As we move forward, we are excited to introduce a new chapter in our canteen services. **Starting from Term 4**, we will be partnering with Tyler from Hunter Canteen Services. Tyler comes to us with a wealth of experience catering in school canteens.

To ensure a smooth transition, Hunter Canteen Services will be communicating its new menu and other important information during the upcoming school holidays. You can expect to find these updates on our parent portal and school website, where you will have access to all the details you need to plan your child's meals at school.

We would also like to reassure you that Hunter Canteen Services will continue to offer the convenience of online ordering through Flexischools. This user-friendly platform has been a valuable resource for our parents, and we are pleased it will continue with our new canteen partner.

We understand the importance of providing nutritious and appealing food options for our students, and we are committed to maintaining the high standards you have come to expect from Wyong Public School's canteen services. We look forward to the positive changes that Tyler and Hunter Canteen Services will bring to our school community.

Once again, we extend our sincere thanks to Jacqui for her dedication to Wyong Public School. We wish her the very best in all her future endeavors.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change in canteen services, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school office.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a successful and delicious Term 4!

Kind regards,

Mr Todd Miladinovic